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20th July 2022 
 

 
Therapy Department 
Cedar School 
Redbridge Lane 
Nursling SO16 0XN 
 
02380 734205 Ext 4 Physio or Ext 6 OT or Ext 5 for SLT 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We are writing to let you know our contact details for the summer holiday. 
 
If you need to contact your child’s Physiotherapist (PT), Occupational Therapist (OT) or Speech and Language 
Therapist (SLT) during the school holiday you can leave a message on the above numbers, but please be aware 
that the messages may only be picked up intermittently during the holiday as the school is closed and 
therapists will be carrying out visits across the area and taking some annual leave so your call may not be 
returned for a few days.  
 
If your call is more urgent then you can contact the Children’s Therapy Service Single Point of Access (SPA) on 
0300 300 2019 and they will be able to put you in contact with a physiotherapist, OT or SLT who can help you 
with your query. If you have any queries about equipment such as a home seat or standing frame, please 
contact the SPA number above and they will pass the message to the relevant therapist/team.  
 
If your child’s wheelchair or buggy needs repair, please contact the wheelchair repair service at  
Millbrook Healthcare directly on 0333 003 8072 to arrange the repair to be carried out at home. Please report 
the repair as soon as you notice it so that it can be quickly repaired. If your query is about the size of a 
wheelchair/buggy or supply of new equipment you can phone the Millbrook Healthcare Hampshire Wheelchair 
Service clinical team on 0333 003 8071. 
 
If there is a problem with your child’s orthotics/foot splints during the holiday period you can request an 
appointment with the orthotist, Andrew Tagg, in a community orthotic clinic. To do this please call the 
Therapies Admin Team on 0300 3002019. When you phone, please tell them your child’s name, that they 
attend Cedar School and also why you would like an orthotic review appointment. Alternatively, if you have a 
specific query relating to your child’s orthotics you can contact Andrew Tagg at Solent Orthotics by email on 
orthoticservices@btinternet.com or phone number: 07515645187. 
 
Have a good summer break and we look forward to seeing you for the next academic year in September. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sarah, Liz, Kelly, Katy, Kayleigh, and Danielle. 
Therapy Department, Cedar School 


